
The Department and the School of Engineering has recommended the following results for the 2014-2015 Module II applicants. 

Successful applicants should check with the department office for their admission letters. Congratulations. Reporting dates are available on the University 
Of Nairobi Website. 

Any candidate who receives an offer of admission but is unable to take it up in September 2014, MUST fill the appropriate forms informing the University 
of their Situation to avoid losing the chance.  

For the unsuccessful applicants, the Department thanks you for your interest and wishes you success in future as you pursue your dreams. 

 


